
Motivational Letter 

SIOP is one of the most important scientific meetings in pediatric oncology. It is one of the few 

opportunities where members from all around the globe can meet and exchange ideas. Thus, it is 

critically important that the science presented at SIOP is of exceptional quality and is clinically relevant 

for practicing clinicians. Not only would this be a main goal but furthermore, showcasing junior 

investigators from different countries will be similarly important. I believe that: (1) my experience in 

leading the Children’s Oncology Group’s Cancer Control and Supportive Care and Cancer Care Delivery 

Research Committees; (2) my current position as a supportive care Clinician Scientist; and (3) my 

extensive network of leading investigators and clinicians across many disciplines, will provide the 

foundation for ensuring success as SIOP’s Scientific Committee Chair. 

Lillian Sung 

 

 


